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Software Project Management B. Hughes 2004
The Responsible Administrator Terry L. Cooper 2012-01-31
Praise for the Fifth Edition of The Responsible
Administrator "Cooper's fifth edition is the definitive
text for students and practitioners who want to have a
successful administrative career. Moral reasoning, as
Cooper so adeptly points out, is essential in today's
rapidly changing and complex global environment."—Donald
C. Menzel, president, American Society for Public
Administration, and professor emeritus, public
administration, Northern Illinois University "The
Responsible Administrator is at once the most
sophisticated and the most practical book available on
public sector ethics. It is conceptually clear and
jargon-free, which is extraordinary among books on
administrative ethics."—H. George Frederickson, Stone
Distinguished Professor of Public Administration,
University of Kansas "Remarkably effective in linking
the science of what should be done with a prescriptive
for how to actually do it, the fifth edition of Cooper's
book keeps pace with the dynamic changes in the field,
both for those who study it and those who practice it.
The information presented in these pages can be found
nowhere else, and it is information we cannot ethically
afford to ignore."—Carole L. Jurkiewicz, John W. Dupuy
Endowed Professor, and Woman's Hospital Distinguished
Professor of Healthcare Management, Louisiana State
University, E. J. Ourso College of Business
Administration, Public Administration Institute
Insurance Law in South Africa Daleen Millard 2018-04-19
Derived from the renowned multi-volume International
Encyclopaedia of Laws, this book provides valuable
practical insight into both public supervisory
legislation concerning insurance and private insurance
contract law in South Africa. An informative general
introduction surveying the legal, political, financial,
and commercial background and surroundings of insurance
provides a sound foundation for the specific detail that
follows. The book covers all essential aspects of the
law and regulation governing insurance policies and
instruments. Its detailed exposition includes
examination of the form of the insurance company and its
reserves and investments; the insurance contract; the
legal aspects of the various branches of property and
liability insurance; motor vehicle insurance schemes;
life insurance, health insurance, and workmen’s
compensation schemes; reinsurance, co-insurance, and
pooling; taxation of insurance; and risk management and
prevention. Succinct yet eminently practical, the book
will be a valuable resource for lawyers handling cases
affecting South Africa. It will be of practical utility
to those both in public service and private practice
called on to develop and to apply the laws of insurance,
and of special interest as a contribution to the muchneeded harmonization of insurance law.
Commercial Law Eric Baskind 2016-03-17 Commercial Law
offers a fresh, modern, and stimulating exploration of
this diverse and fascinating area of law. The text
provides thorough coverage of all key aspects of the
syllabus, including the law of agency, the sale of
goods, international trade, and methods of payment,
finance, and security. A range of learning features are
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employed throughout the book to encourage understanding
of the law and to demonstrate and contextualize how the
principles behind it play out in practical domestic and
international commercial transactions. Online Resource
Centre:Commercial Law is accompanied by a comprehensive
Online Resource Centre which offers free access to the
following resources: * A test bank of multiple-choice
questions* Guidance on approaching the questions posed
in the book* Bonus online chapters covering consumer
credit, insurance law, and competition law* Further
reading lists for each chapter* A flashcard glossary*
Downloadable versions of the diagrams from the book
Commercial Law Eric Baskind 2019-04-11 Commercial Law
offers a fresh, modern, and stimulating exploration of
this diverse and fascinating area of law. The text
provides thorough coverage of all key aspects of the
syllabus, including the law of agency, the sale of
goods, international trade, and methods of payment,
finance, and security. This coverage is enhanced through
a range of novel learning features, including examples,
definitions, and diagrams, that encourage understanding
and demonstrate how the principles behind the law are
applied in practical transactions. Online Resources This
text is accompanised by online resources, including
bonus chapters on insurance law, consumer credit,
competition law, commercial ADR, and the Convention on
the International Sale of Goods, multiple choice
questions, answer guidance for the questions in the
textbook, further reading, glossary flashcards, a
referencing guide
Civil Procedure Stephen Pete 2011 This book is both
applied and practical and covers the Civil Procedure
syllabus comprehensively, addressing both the
Magistrates' Court and the High Court procedures as well
as those of the High Court of Appeal, the Constitutional
Court and the Small Claims Court.
Relationship Marketing and Customer Relationship
Management Adele Berndt 2012-03-01 Written with
undergraduate and postgraduate students in mind, this
second edition provides new perspectives on the meaning
of marketing. Delineating the basic principles of
Relationship Marketing (RM) and Customer Relationship
Management (CRM), this reference offers guidelines for
planning and implementing CRM strategy. It argues that
companies should move away from marketing to anonymous
masses and toward developing and managing relationships
with identifiable customers and stakeholders.
Card & James' Business Law for Business, Accounting, &
Finance Students Lee Roach 2012-04-19 This text provides
the most rigorous analysis of business law to students
taking business and finance related courses. Building on
the 30 year success of Card & James: Law for Accountancy
Students, Lee Roach has taken this classic text and
developed it to create a new textbook suited to today's
business student.
Law of Delict J. Neethling 1994
Academic Literacy Development Laura-Mihaela Muresan
2021-03-11 This edited book brings together an
international cast of contributors to examine how
academic literacy is learned and mastered in different
tertiary education settings around the world. Bringing
to the fore the value of qualitative enquiry through
ethnographic methods, the authors illustrate in-depth
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descriptions of genre knowledge and academic literacy
development in first and second language writing. All of
the data presented in the chapters are original, as well
as innovative in the field in terms of content and
scope, and thought-provoking regarding theoretical,
methodological and educational approaches. The
contributions are also representative of both novice and
advanced academic writing experiences, providing further
insights into different stages of academic literacy
development throughout the career-span of a researcher.
Set against the backdrop of internationalisation trends
in Higher Education and the pressure on multilingual
academics to publish their research outcomes in English,
this volume will be of use to academics and
practitioners interested in the fields of Languages for
Academic Purposes, Applied Linguistics, Literacy Skills,
Genre Analysis and Acquisition and Language Education.
Practising Strategy Tersia Botha 2019-01-25 "Given the
common acknowledgement that strategy implementation is
the greatest challenge to managers in the 21st century
and the greatest reason for strategy failure we decided
to focus on strategy implementation. Rather than
promoting the unrealistic idea of strategy as a purely
rational and deliberate outcome, this book acknowledges
and explores the idea that strategy is often emergent,
messy and experimental and features a number of new
chapters, focusing on strategy implementation and change
management, resource allocation and responsible
leadership. It also includes a more detailed coverage of
managing strategic risk."--Publisher's description.
Communication Law Dom Caristi 2021-11-30 This fully
revised third edition brings a fresh approach to the
fundamentals of mass media and communication law in a
presentation that undergraduate students find engaging
and accessible. Designed for students of communication
that are new to law, this volume presents key principles
and emphasizes the impact of timely, landmark cases on
today’s media world, providing an applied learning
experience. This new edition offers expanded coverage of
digital media law and social media, a wealth of new case
studies, expanded discussions of current political,
social, and cultural issues, and new features focused on
ethical considerations and on international comparative
law. Communication Law serves as a core textbook for
undergraduate courses in communication and mass media
law. Online resources for instructors, including an
Instructor’s Manual, Test Bank, and PowerPoint slides,
are available at: www.routledge.com/9780367546694
Constitutional and Administrative Law David Pollard
2007-06-14 The fourth edition of Constitutional and
Administrative Law: Text with Materials provides a
wealth of essential materials drawn from a wide range of
sources and integrated with lively commentary. It
enables students to gain a full understanding of public
law by explaining the context of its historical
development and current political climate.
Fundamentals of South African Income Tax 2021
Accounting 1B. 1988
Understanding Animal Breeding Richard M. Bourdon 1997
Intended as a learning text, rather than simply a
reference, this work addresses the abstract concepts of
animal breeding. It presents the necessary mathematics,
but assumes no previous experience in genetics and
statistics. Well organized and readable, the book
stresses application, then explains theory for an
overall understanding of the material.
Integrated Principles of Zoology Allan Larson 2013-09-25
Emphasizing the central role of evolution in generating
diversity, this best-selling text describes animal life
and the fascinating adaptations that enable animals to
inhabit so many ecological niches. Featuring high
quality illustrations and photographs set within an
engaging narrative, Integrated Principles of Zoology is
considered the standard by which other texts are
measured. With its comprehensive coverage of biological
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and zoological principles, mechanisms of evolution,
diversity, physiology, and ecology, organized into five
parts for easy access, this text is suitable for one- or
two-semester introductory courses.
TEACHING SOCIAL SCIENCES 2018
Advanced Calculus Lynn Harold Loomis 2014-02-26 An
authorised reissue of the long out of print classic
textbook, Advanced Calculus by the late Dr Lynn Loomis
and Dr Shlomo Sternberg both of Harvard University has
been a revered but hard to find textbook for the
advanced calculus course for decades. This book is based
on an honors course in advanced calculus that the
authors gave in the 1960's. The foundational material,
presented in the unstarred sections of Chapters 1
through 11, was normally covered, but different
applications of this basic material were stressed from
year to year, and the book therefore contains more
material than was covered in any one year. It can
accordingly be used (with omissions) as a text for a
year's course in advanced calculus, or as a text for a
three-semester introduction to analysis. The
prerequisites are a good grounding in the calculus of
one variable from a mathematically rigorous point of
view, together with some acquaintance with linear
algebra. The reader should be familiar with limit and
continuity type arguments and have a certain amount of
mathematical sophistication. As possible introductory
texts, we mention Differential and Integral Calculus by
R Courant, Calculus by T Apostol, Calculus by M Spivak,
and Pure Mathematics by G Hardy. The reader should also
have some experience with partial derivatives. In
overall plan the book divides roughly into a first half
which develops the calculus (principally the
differential calculus) in the setting of normed vector
spaces, and a second half which deals with the calculus
of differentiable manifolds.
Introduction to Business Information Systems Rolf T.
Wigand 2003-05-21 After describing the functions of the
PC and the role of computers in local and global
networks, the authors explain the fundamentals of data
management, as well as the support of firms' functions
and processes through information processing. The
concepts utilized are deployed in a multitude of modern
and integrated application systems in manufacturing and
service industries. These application examples make up
the core of the book. Many application examples
illustrate the methodologies addressed.
Law of Persons and the Family Amanda Barratt 2017
The Evolution of Economic Thought Stanley Brue
2012-05-30 In this scholarly and timely presentation of
the history of economic thought, you'll see how new
ideas, evidence, problems and values can be used to
reconsider basic disputes and major contributions of the
past. THE EVOLUTION OF ECONOMIC THOUGHT, 8e covers the
history of economics, the philosophies that drive the
economic way of thinking, the ideas of the great
economic thinkers and their logical connections to the
world. You'll see how Robert Solow's pioneering model
can be used to discuss recent renewed emphasis on growth
theory and technological change and will explore
antitrust perspectives and game theory. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.
General Principles of Commercial Law Peter Havenga 2007
This book have been written by experienced lecturers in
commercial law in the Department of Mercantile Law at
the University of South Africa. It provides non-law
students with a succinct exposition of the general
principles of commercial law. The selection of topics
was influenced by the syllabus of the Independent
Regulatory Board for Auditors for the law service
course, as well as the syllabus for basic law courses of
the Institute of Bankers.
Operations Management Nigel Slack 2016-05-12
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General Principles of Commercial Law Heinrich Schulze
2020
Directory of Competitive Exams in India
Law of Banking and Payment in South Africa Robert
Sharrock 2016 The Law of Banking and Payment in South
Africa provides an explanation of some of the more
important aspects of the law applicable to banks and
banking in South Africa, along with the principles that
govern payment and payment systems in this country. The
Law of Banking and Payment in South Africa covers the
following areas: a general introduction to banks and
banking law; the nature of banking law and its sources;
the role and function of the Reserve Bank and the
various statutes that regulate banks; the bank-customer
relationship; miscellaneous banking services provided by
banks; general principles of payment; the law applicable
to various payment systems; unauthorised cheque payments
and unauthorised electronic funds transfers;
international sale transactions; and bank guarantees.
Introduction to International Commercial and European
Law M.W. Mosselman 2015 This book covers the most
important legal issues when conducting business abroad.
The first part covers European law with a focus on the
institutions of the European Union, the four freedoms
and competition law. The second part focuses on
individual international contracts. This part starts
with the legal environment of the business transaction.
The political and policy risks of doing business abroad
are explained, as well as how they should be addressed.
It continues with entry strategies in foreign markets
and then goes on to focus on the individual contract of
sale. A wide range of subjects are covered, including
general conditions of sale, retention of title, the
CISG, product safety and product liability, Incoterms,
contract of carriage, jurisdiction, choice of law and
arbitration, standard contract clauses and payment
conditions. This book takes a practical approach and
contains examples and exercises. The book does not
pretend to be the ultimate guide: the field of
international commercial law in particular is vast, and
has many different angels. However, it does try to
explain the main pitfalls of doing business in foreign
countries and how to avoid them.
Performance Management Herman Aguinis 2012-02-27 This is
the eBook of the printed book and may not include any
media, website access codes, or print supplements that
may come packaged with the bound book. Discover where
the real success in business can be found. What makes
some businesses more successful than others? The answer:
people. Organizations with motivated, talented employees
that offer outstanding customer service are more likely
to pull ahead of the competition. Performance Management
is the first text to emphasize this key competitive
advantage, showing readers that success in today’s
globalized business world can be found, not in
technology and products, but in an organization’s
people. The third edition includes updated and current
information, and features over forty new cases.
Contemporary Management Principles Vrba M J Brevis
Tersia 2014-05-14
An African Language Experience Dahiru Muhammad Argungu
2017-09-21 The present book is about Hausa
linguacultural practices. Its primary goal is to
demonstrate aspects of the relationship between Hausa
language and culture as it affects northern Nigeria, the
territory with the largest concentration of native-Hausa
speakers on earth today. Using various examples,
illustrations and real-life situations, the book seeks
to portray Hausa speakers experiences and practices as
they daily exploit their language to communicate their
needs and, in the process, express their culture. These
experiences and practices are realised largely through
Hausa verbal and non-verbal means or both which together
give rise to linguacultural patterns of behaviour unique
to the speakers. It is hoped that readers, particularly
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non-Hausas, will find the book enjoyable especially in
trying to experience what native-Hausa speakers, using
their language to communicate, experience during social
interactions. Supported by a number of optional
activities and exercises, students and teachers of Hausa
will particularly find the book not only resourceful and
entertaining but also reader-friendly especially with
regard to the role of culture in language learning and
teaching. Indeed the book has been partly written to
encourage the use of Hausa culture in language teaching
and learning.
Contract in Commercial Law Simone Degeling 2016-12-14
Contract in Commercial Law is a collection of essays
based on the papers presented at the Contracts in
Commercial Law Conference 2015. This work brings
together the views of leading commentators in the area Judges, Academics and Legal Practitioners- in this key
area of the law. This publication is the fourth title in
the prestigious "Commercial Law Library" series,
accompanying Equity in Commercial Law, Unjust Enrichment
in Commercial Law and Torts in Commercial Law. Together
these works comprise an unparalleled collection of
essays examining deeper controversies and issues of
principle in commercial law. Contract in Commercial Law
guides practitioners through a complex, difficult and
controversial area of the law, offering a unique
resource illuminating the many particular and difficult
issues of contract law.
Oracle 12c: SQL Joan Casteel 2015-09-08 Introduce the
latest version of the fundamental SQL language used in
all relational databases today with Casteel’s ORACLE
12C: SQL, 3E. Much more than a study guide, this edition
helps those who have only a basic knowledge of databases
master the latest SQL and Oracle concepts and
techniques. Learners gain a strong understanding of how
to use Oracle 12c SQL most effectively as they prepare
for the first exam in the Oracle Database Administrator
or Oracle Developer Certification Exam paths. This
edition initially focuses on creating database objects,
including tables, constraints, indexes, sequences, and
more. The author then explores data query techniques,
such as row filtering, joins, single-row functions,
aggregate functions, subqueries, and views, as well as
advanced query topics. ORACLE 12C: SQL, 3E introduces
the latest features and enhancements in 12c, from
enhanced data types and invisible columns to new CROSS
and OUTER APPLY methods for joins. To help readers
transition to further studies, appendixes introduce SQL
tuning, compare Oracle's SQL syntax with other
databases, and overview Oracle connection interface
tools: SQL Developer and SQL Plus. Readers can trust
ORACLE 12C: SQL, 3E to provide the knowledge for Oracle
certification testing and the solid foundation for
pursuing a career as a successful database administrator
or developer. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Law of Damages Through the Cases P. J. Visser 2004
Contemporary Criminological Issues Carolyn Côté-Lussier
2020-05-05 Contemporary Criminological Issues tackles
some of today’s most pressing social issues, from the
criminalization of Indigenous peoples to interpersonal
violence, border control, and armed conflicts. This book
advances cutting-edge theories and methods, with the aim
of moving beyond the scholarship that reproduces
insecurity and exclusion. The breadth of approaches
encompasses much of the current critical criminological
scholarship, serving as a counterpoint to the growth of
managerial and administrative criminologies and the rise
of explicitly exclusionary and punitive state policies
and practices with respect to ‘crime’ and ‘security.’
This edited collection featuring two books, one in
English and one in French, includes important
contributions to knowledge and public policy by eminent
experts and emerging scholars. This book is published in
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Introduction to Development Studies Frik De Beer 2000
Written by Hennie Swanepoel and Frik de Beer(both based
in South Africa) this development studies text, first
published in 1997, is suitable for all introductorylevel courses.
Becoming a teacher Josef de Beer 2020-12-31 This book
disseminates original research on learning in and from
practice in pre-service teacher education. Authors such
as Lederman and Lederman describe the student teaching
practicum (or work-integrated learning [WIL]), which is
an essential component of pre-service teacher education,
as the ‘elephant in the room’. These authors note that
'the capstone experience in any teacher education
programme is the student teaching practicum… [a]fter
all, this is where the rubber hits the road'. However,
many teacher educators will agree that this WIL
component is sometimes very insufficient in assisting
the student teacher to develop their own footing and
voice as a teacher. This is the ‘gap’ that this research
book addresses. Most of the chapters in the book report
empirical data, with the exception of two chapters that
can be categorized as systematic reviews. WIL is
addressed from various angles in the chapters. Chapter 6
focuses on research related to what makes Finnish
teacher education so effective, and in Chapter 4
researchers of the University of Johannesburg
disseminate their findings on establishing a teaching
school (based on Finnish insights) in Johannesburg.
Chapter 3 highlights the challenges faced in open-and
distance learning teacher education contexts. Several of
the chapters disseminate research findings on
alternative interventions to classic WIL, namely, where
“safe spaces” or laboratories are created for student
teachers to learn and grow professionally. These could
either be simulations, such as software programmes and
avatars in the intervention described in Chapter 2;
student excursions, as the findings in chapters 5, 7 and
10 portray; or alternative approaches to WIL (e.g.
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Chapters 11 and 12). The book is devoted to scholarship
in the field of pre-service teacher education. The
target audience is scholars working in the fields of
pre-service teacher education, work-integrated learning,
and self-directed learning. The book makes a unique
contribution in terms of firstly its extensive use of
Cultural-Historical Activity Theory as a research lens,
and secondly in drawing on various theoretical
frameworks. Both quantitative and qualitative research
informed the findings of the book.
Fundamental Principles of Law and Economics Alan Devlin
2014-10-17 This textbook places the relationship between
law and economics in its international context,
explaining the fundamentals of this increasingly
important area of teaching and research in an accessible
and straightforward manner. In presenting the subject,
Alan Devlin draws on the neoclassical tradition of
economic analysis of law while also showcasing cuttingedge developments, such as the rise of behavioural
economic theories of law. Key features of this
innovative book include: case law, directives,
regulations, and statistics from EU, UK, and US
jurisdictions are presented clearly and contextualised
for law students, showing how law and economics theory
can be understood in practice; succinct end- of-chapter
summaries highlight the essential points in each chapter
to focus student learning; further reading is provided
at the end of each chapter to guide independent
research. Making use of tables and diagrams throughout
to facilitate understanding, this text provides a
comprehensive overview of law-and-economics that is
ideal for those new to the subject and for use as a
course text for law-and-economics modules.
South African Constitutional Law in Context Danie Brand
2014 South African Constitutional Law in Context offers
a comprehensive, clear, and concise introduction to the
study of South African constitutional law.
Introduction to the Law of Property Andries Johannes Van
der Walt 2009
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